
 

CITY OF CASEVILLE 

PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING 

Public Hearing 

December 1, 2022     4:00 p.m. 
 

 

The public hearing meeting was called to order by Charlotte Ignash at 4:00 p.m., at the Caseville City Hall. 

Members present:  Charlotte Ignash, Chris Stahl, Theresa Calkins, Ken Rathje, Lou Johnson, Dena 
Withey and Jamie Learman. 
 

Also present:  Kristen Maust, Secretary. 
 

 

Business at Hand- Discuss Master Plan.  
 
Member Comments – None 
 
 

Public Comments – None  
 
Motion to close public hearing made by Calkins and second by Ignash, all ayes, motion carried. 
Meeting adjourned at 4:04 p.m. 
 
 
The regular planning commission meeting was called to order at 4:04 by Charlotte Ignash.  
 

Motion was made by Rathje and second by Learman to approve the minutes of the November 1, 
2022 meeting, all ayes, motion carried. 
 
New Business- Review and finalize Master Plan. 
 
Motion to approve Master Plan and send to City Council made by Rathje and second by Learman, 
all ayes, motion carried. 
 
Member Comments- Ignash suggested to start reviewing the recreation plan at the next meeting.  
 
Next meeting will be held on February 23, 2023 2 4:00 p.m. 
 
 
Motion passed by Withey and second by Calkins to adjourn the meeting. Meeting Adjourned at 
4:55 p.m. 

 
 

 
 

Kristen Maust, Secretary                          


